
Debbie’s Thoughts:      
 Thanks for coming out to pull with us on a hot day. As always we appreciate all 

the hard work from everyone. There were several other pulls, means a lot to us that 
you came to ours.  
 Thanks to Brad Allen & all the employees of Ace Speedway for letting us pull 

there again and Allen Lewis, of Victorylane Raceway, for fixing our track.  
 Sorry we had to cut it short due to rain. No one can control the weather. 
Thanks for helping us to hurry, I think everyone got to pull at least once. If you didn’t 

pick up your certificate, I’ll have it at our next pull. If you didn’t get your money back, 
I will refund it at next pull.  

 Hope to see everyone back at Ace Speedway on August 24th. Maybe the 
weather will be better then.  


